



R Chatterjee. PhD. Deputy Head Pastoral

Email: <a href="mailto:ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com">ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com</a>

20th June 2023

Dear Parent,

We are sending a reminder that the recent sports team photographs taken at Ellesmere College can be ordered online and sent to your home address using the details on the proof cards, which were given to your children.

Alternatively, you can use the link below and add your email address when prompted:

https://www.gsimagebank.co.uk/ellesmere/t/use6cq2023

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact Gillman & Soame directly on 01869 328200 or at <a href="mailto:enquiries@gillmanandsoame.co.uk">enquiries@gillmanandsoame.co.uk</a>.

Yours sincerely,

Chatterjee.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com